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Wow! Where has the year gone?  We can’t believe it’s already 

December!  The preschoolers have been working so hard on their names, 

letters, and numbers these past few months.  They are becoming skilled 

writers, and great mathematicians!  

Every morning the students enjoy dancing to music and STEM time. 

This is a time where they get to build and explore different materials.  

They show us such cool creativity and excitement!   

We have been talking a lot about being kind friends and practicing our 

social skills with others.  A great time to put these skills to use is with 

our “5th Grade Book Buddies”. Each week we plan fun activities to do 

together!   

We are excited to see where the next few months lead us and all the 

growth that they will continue to make, but for now we are off to winter 

break!    

 


